
Hello
I regularly attend the new organic market at mona vale and have been a regular customer for 
over 10 years at the market old site in French's forest.
I wish to support an earlier opening time of 7.30 so as to not make such a rush on Sunday 
mornings. I have a friend who is a stall holder and her takings have reduced considerably since 
shorter hours. Luckily she does not have fresh produce as I have seen other traders loose 
money and have left over produce at end of day. The market stall holders are small businesses 
and I feel we need to do all we can to support them. 
Thankyou 
Karen Oakley 
Collaroy 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

Sent: 6/12/2019 7:18:12 PM
Subject: Re mona vale organic market


